
May 1, 2020 

 
 
Dear Members of the West Seneca School Community, 
  
Today, Governor Cuomo extended our school closure for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school 
year.  We will continue to provide our distance learning program for students for the duration of this 
closure.  As we receive guidance from the State, an official end date for our distance learning program 
will be announced.  Additionally, we will continue with our food distribution and child care programs for 
the duration of this closure.  Plans for students to retrieve remaining personal belongings from schools 
will be communicated to families in the near future.  We wish all of the members of our school 
community good health and safety in these challenging times. 
 


